
 

Back-to-School 
with the Seattle 
Teachers Autism 
Symposium!  

Over 750 educators made 
their way to UW Kane Hall for our second annual sym-
posium.  This year we held two events over four days. 
Thank you to guest speakers from Haring Center, UW 
Adult Autism Center, Lake WA School District, & Speech 
and Hearing Sciences for joining the UW Autism Center 
and St. Johns Masons in this great event. 

A warm welcome to our new Director of 

Operations.  For the past 15 years Kathryn  Larson 

has worked collaboratively to build and expand autism 

programs, support research efforts, and increase access   
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(cont.) to autism services at the Univer-

sity of Michigan and Michigan State Uni-

versity.  Originally from Seattle, Kathryn 

looks forward to returning and is excited 

to join the UW Autism Center team and  

to meet the Seattle community!   

First annual dinner to benefit UW Autism 

Center programs and families.   

We are coming together to learn, celebrate, connect, 

and make a difference.  There will be lightning talks to 

illuminate, inspire, and energize.  Join in and bring a 

friend!  If you have any questions,  don’t hesitate to 

contact us - 

uwautism@uw.edu, 206-221-6806, or 1-877-408-8922.   
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http://depts.washington.edu/uwautism/
https://www.facebook.com/uwautismcenter
https://twitter.com/UWAutismCenter
https://plus.google.com/+UniversityofWashingtonAutismCenterSeattle/videos
https://www.youtube.com/user/uwacvid
https://www.linkedin.com/company/university-of-washington-autism-center

